
Childhood Eye Cancer Trust’s Christmas 

Card Competition is now open to all CHECT 

members! 

Whether you’re young or just young at heart, we’d 

love you to take part. Simply draw, colour, or paint 

a festive design in the box to the right.

The winning designs will feature in our 2025 

Christmas card range, which our supporters 

will use to send festive cheer to their loved ones. 

Cards will be available to order online from 

October via our website.

Please scan and email your completed design 

to info@chect.org.uk, along with your name.

Deadline for entries: 

15 September.

Draw 

your design 

here!


